THE HISTORICAL SOCIETY OF THE GATINEAU

ANNUAL MEETING - Tuesday, October 17, 1967

The postponed Annual Meeting will now be held on the above date in the new Town Hall, Old Chelsea, P.Q., at 8 p.m., and there are many matters on which a report will be made to the membership.

It is imperative that we have a good turnout as we wish to discuss the future activities of the Society and we need the help and guidance of as many members as possible.

The attendance of all the regional representatives would be especially appreciated.

Please set aside this evening to show your support of the Society, and come prepared to participate in the proceedings. May we suggest that you mark your calendar now.

Arthur Davison, President.